
 

 
 
Good morning: 
 
Your Medicine Hat Pickleball Club has been awarded the 2022 Pickleball Alberta Provincial 
Championship July 8th-10th and registration date is quickly approaching. 
 
Registration will open to anyone who medaled in the 2021 Provincial and National March 23rd 
at 8:00 a.m. and to all others on March 26th at 8:00 a.m. Registrations will close on June 20th 
at noon.  
This event is open to Alberta residents/citizens only and proof of residency/citizenship will be 
required at check in. These are the acceptable documents to prove residency/citizenship: 
- Alberta Birth Certificate 
- Valid Alberta Driver’s License 
- Valid Alberta Health Care Card 
- Alberta Identification Card 

All registrants MUST be members of Pickleball Alberta and Pickleball Canada 

To make your registration as seamless as possible follow these steps: 

1. Prior to the registration date renew/join Pickleball Alberta and Pickleball Canada. To 
become a member of these groups please use this link: 

https://mhsspc.wixsite.com/medhatpickleball   

2. Set-up/Update your profile on Pickleball Brackets using the following link: 

https://pickleballbrackets.com/pts.aspx 

3. Be set up and ready to go at 8:00 a.m. on March 23 (if you received an invite) or March 26 
for Open Registration.  To register for this tournament please follow the following Pickleball 
Brackets link:  

https://pickleballbrackets.com/ptd.aspx?eid=2b47e80e-6b48-45bf-b-680f73d4fe35 

If you need assistance in any of the above, please contact either the Tournament Director, 
Brenda Lea MacPhail at tournamentdirectormh@gmail.com or Wanda Lazar 
at wlazar@telus.net. 

 
Good luck everyone! 
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